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GROWTH MINDSET 

A positive mindset can make a big difference to how we approach things.  

“Once your mindset changes, everything on the outside will change along 

with it.” 

 

CYMRAEG CAMPUS 

Each week we will provide you with some Welsh phrases/word to try/learn 

with your family or within the community. Mwynhewch! 

Yn fynych / Frequently 

 

SECONDARY TRANSPORT 

For the attention of year 6 parents – secondary school places in 

Denbighshire have now been allocated and you will now need to apply for 

secondary school transport. You will need to apply through Denbighshire 

County Council’s website. 

 

HEADLICE 

Don’t forget this term to continue to remember to check your child’s hair 

once a week for headlice.  

Continue to check for head lice on a regular, weekly basis – ONCE A 

WEEK, TAKE A PEEK   www.onceaweektakeapeek.com 

You can purchase a Head Lice Bug Buster Kit, which has a 5combs, 

Unique Set to Fight Head Lice, "Wet Combing" is recommended by the NHS. 

The kit costs £10.90 and can be purchased on the following link 
https://www.chc.org/buy-the-bug-buster-kit/ 

CARDIFF RESIDENTIAL 

Year 5 & 6 will be going on a residential to Cardiff in June. The full balance 

will need to be paid no later than 20th May. Payments can be made through 

your Parent Pay account, please ensure you have paid in full by this date. 

Parent Pay allows you to pay in instalments.  
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URDD ART AND CRAFT 

The county Urdd art and craft competition was held this week. We had 8 

pupils who entered art works. We had some success – Izzy B was 2nd in the 

2D art for year 2 and under, Katie was 1st, Esme 2nd and Isaac 3rd with their 

2D art for years 3& 4. Katie’s art work will now go forward to the national 

final in May. Congratulations to them and well done to all who entered the 

competition. 

All 4 winners – Izzy, Katie, Esme & Isaac are invited to the Urdd arts and 

craft award night at Denbigh Town Hall, Crown Lane, LL16 3TB on 9th May 

at 6pm. Doors open at 5.30pm. At this event they will receive their 

certificates. There will be some light refreshments and a raffle. 

 

WORKING DENBIGHSHIRE 

Working Denbighshire provides friendly and informal employability support 

for Denbighshire residents 16 years and over. 

They can provide information and access to training, volunteering & work, 

interview skills, C.V. writing & job applications, morivation & confidence, 

health & well-being and advice & support. 

They can be contacted on workingdenbighshire@denbighshire.gov.uk 01745 

331438 

You can also visit them at Canolfan Ni every 2nd and 4th Wednesday of each 

month. 10am-12noon; for face-to-face chats on a 1:1basis. 

 

WATER BOTTLES 

As your aware all pupils have access to a water fountain throughout the day 

but to use this; they must remember to bring their water bottles to school. 

They do not need to use the water bottle that they originally had from school, 

they can bring any water bottle and fill during the day. A few children 

sometimes complain of headaches, so it is important they remember their 

water bottles so they do not become dehydrated.  
 

PTFA EASYFUNDRAISER  

We’re now registered with easyfundraising, which means you can help us for 

FREE. Over 7,000 brands including all the big names like John Lewis & 

Partners, BT, Expedia, Argos, ASOS, Just Eat, Uswitch and many more, will 

donate to us when you use easyfundraising to shop with them – at no extra 

cost to yourself!  

All you need to do is sign up and remember to use easyfundraising whenever 

you shop online. It’s easy and completely FREE! These donations really 

mount up, so please sign up to support us at 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/donation-

reminder/?utm_medium=productadoption&utm_source=social&utm_campaign=raisemore&utm

_content=rmdrfb1 
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EVENTS FOR W/B: 6th May 2024  

 

Mon 6th  
 

Don’t forget if you want to use the breakfast club for 

next week, you must register through the online form 

available on our Facebook page from today and pay 

through your Parent Pay account. The breakfast club 

opens at 8.15am.  

 

Bank Holiday – School Closed 

 

 

Tue 7th  
 

 

3.15-4.30pm: Bala Football After School Sessions – 

for those junior pupils who have registered. 2nd session 

Wed 8th  
 

AM: Guitar lessons with Aled Williams 

 

PM: Football Festival – Selected team from 5 & 6 @ 

Ysgol Dinas Bran. PE Kit and Astro boots/trainers 

required. 

 

PM: PE lesson - Dosbarth Berwyn & Dyfrdwy  

You may come dressed in your PE kit and school 

Jumper.  

 

PM: Singing lessons this week with Sian Williams  

 

Thur 9th   

 
 

AM: Drum lessons Mr Ben Neal 

 

5.30pm: Urdd Art & Craft Award night @ Denbigh 

Town Hall 

 

Fri 10th  Don’t forget the breakfast club online registration & 

ability to pay on Parent Pay for next week will close at 

mid-day today. 

 

AM: Swimming lessons for Dosbarth Dyfrdwy. Don’t 

forget to tie long hair back, your swimming costume 

(one piece for girls), googles & towel  

Due to the road closure, they will walk to and from 

Carrog station to access the bus. 

 

 

 

 



 

MENU FOR WEEK BEGINNING: 6th May 2024  

 

                                                

If you have any dietary requirements; please don’t hesitate to contact our 

school cook Auntie Clancy 

 

School packed lunches or filled jacket potato can also be provided instead of a 

hot meal.  

 

Don’t forget all pupils are now entitled to a FREE lunch. 

 

Monday 

 

 

Bank Holiday – School Closed 

 

Tuesday 

 

 

Sausage 

Omelette 

Hash Brown 

Beans 

Ice Cream 

 

Wednesday Chicken Curry 

Boiled Rice 

Naan Bread Fingers 

Saucy Chocolate Pudding 

 

Thursday Roast Chicken with Stuffing & Gravy  

Roast Potatoes 

Country Vegetables 

Fruit Flapjack 

 

Friday 

 

Fish Fingers 

Chips 

Peas 

Apple Muffin 

 

The menu may occasionally be subject to slight change dependant on food 

deliveries. 


